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I am a resident of Thanet & would like to express my objections to the development of Manston Airport as a
freight hub.
My views, previously expressed over a number of planning applications, have stayed consistent.
For the residents of Ramsgate & Herne Bay the negative impact, in terms of excess noise, pollution &
disruption to quality of life, are just too great.
Since Manston ceased operating housing development in close proximity have increased, exposing more
residents to harm.
The commercial argument as a transport hub should have ruled Manston out because of its geographic location.
It was never designed for commercial use but as an airfield for a bygone era.
With the peninsula location of Thanet, & therefore Manston, haulage costs increase in terms of mileage &
pollution.

Yours sincerely. 

Mr C Mitchell 




